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Members of the Twin Cities metropolitan area (Minneapolis & 
St. Paul, MN) in conjunction with the University of Minnesota 
are convening the first ever “What Went Wrong?” Conference 
from July 11-12, 2014, dedicated to understanding and en-
hancing community-engaged research practices. We recog-
nize there is often just as much (if not more) potential to learn 
from our failures as our successes. Yet, we are rarely given in-
tellectual settings to discuss, learn, and grow from our most 
challenging research experiences.

The committee is made up of  members from various Twin Cities’ institutions including Community-Campus Partnerships for 
Health, Youthprise, Network for the Development of Children of African Descent, Casa de Esperanza, and the University of 

Minnesota. And, thank you to the William T. Grant Foundation for their support.

Featuring keynote 
address by: 

María Torre, Ph.D.,  
Brett Stoudt, Ph.D. 
from The Graduate 

Center, CUNY & 
members of 

The Morris Justice 
Project

“What Went Wrong?”
Reflecting and Learning from Community-Engaged Research

PROPOSAL DEADLINE EXTENDED to April 14, 2014, 5:00pm Pacific
 July 11-12, 2014 - Twin Cities, MN

Dr. Torre is the Director and co-
founder of The Public Science 
Project. For the last 15 years she 
has been engaged in critical par-
ticipatory action research projects 
nationally and internationally with 
schools, prisons, and community-
based organizations seeking to 
further social justice. Her work in-
troduced the concept of ‘participa-
tory contact zones’ to collabora-
tive research, and she continues to 
be interested in how democratic 
methodologies, radical inclusion, 
and notions of solidarity impact 
scientific inquiry.

Dr. Stoudt is an Assistant Professor 
in the Psychology Department with 
a Joint Appointment in the Gender 
Studies Program at John Jay College 
of Criminal Justice as well as the En-
vironmental Psychology Doctoral 
Program at the Graduate Center, 
CUNY. He has worked on numerous 
participatory research projects with 
community groups, lawyers, and 
policy-makers nationally and inter-
nationally. His interests include the 
social psychology of privilege and 
oppression, aggressive and discrimi-
natory policing practices as well as 
critical methodologies. 

The Morris Justice Project is a collab-
orative research team of neighborhood 
residents in the south Bronx and members 
of the Public Science Project, the CUNY 
Graduate Center, John Jay College, and 
Pace University Law Center. Sponsored by 
the Public Science Project, we have spent 
two years documenting experiences of 
policing in our 40 block community near 
Yankee stadium. Active in Communities 
United for Police Reform and deeply con-
cerned about the NYPD’s use of stop and 
frisk, we are closely watching the histor-
ic Floyd v. the City of New York trial and 
the contested passage of the Community 
Safety Act. 


